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From: Guye, Gerry, EMNRD 
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2007 1:43 PM 
To: 'Durrett, Charles'; paul_evans@nm.blm.gov 
Cc: jesse.a.sosa@conocophillips.com; Pope, Greg — MTI 
Subject: RE: ConocoPhillips Request for Closure - Grayburg Deep Unit 10 Battery 
Charles 
The final report on this well is approved, subject to like approval by BLM. 

Qeiiy Quye 
Compliance Officer 
NMOCD - Artesia 
Office (505)748-1283x105 
Mnbile (505)020-0843 
E-Mail: gerry.guye@state.nm.us 

From: Durrett, Charles [mailto:Charles.Durrett@tetratech.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2007 7:04 AM 
To: Guye, Gerry, EMNRD; paul_evans@nm.blm.gov 
Cc: jesse.a.sosa@conocophillips.com; Pope, Greg -- MTI 
Subject: ConocoPhillips Request for Closure - Grayburg Deep Unit 10 Battery 

UnitC, Sec 19, T17S, R30E 
Eddy County, NM 
Grayburg Deep Unit 10 Battery 
30-015-25796 

On behalf of ConocoPhillips, Tetra Tech, Inc. (Tetra Tech) is submitting the attached report describing 
actions taken to remediate soils at ConocoPhillips' Grayburg Deep Unit 10 Battery mixed crude oil and 
produced water release site. 

Based on the work performed at this Site, Tetra Tech recommends no further action. Upon your review 
and approval of this report, Tetra Tech on behalf of ConocoPhillips, requests closure forthis mixed 
crude oil/produced water release location. If you have any questions or need additional information, 
please call Mr. Jesse Sosa (ConocoPhillips, 505-391-3126) or Mr. Greg Pope (432-686-8081. 

Respectfully, 

Charles Durrett | Office and Project Manager 

Main: 432.686.8081 | Fax: 432.686.8085 
charles.durrett@tetratech.com 

Tetra Tech | Complex World, Clear Solutions™ 

1703 W. Industrial Ave. | Midland, TX 79701 | www.tetratech.com 

PLEASE NOTE: This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any distribution or use of this 
communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify 
the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system. 
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